
Conservation Commission Minutes 

Meeting – March 26, 2015 

 

Present:   Steve Barrett, Louis Misiun, Jr., Ben Byrne 

                  Absent:  Brian Dejnak, Bob Cowles 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 with Steve presiding.  Minutes of the January meeting 

were approved.   

 

Old Business: 

• Certificate of Compliance – Mill Village Riverbank Stabilization (DEP# 142-0175) 

New England Environmental has completed a five year monitoring of the riverbank, and is 

now requesting release. The Commission planned to conduct a site visit prior to the 

meeting. However, due to the winter conditions, it agreed to continue the decision until 

April 30
th

, at which time a site visit can be conducted.  Hopefully, by then winter conditions 

will have abated and a better evaluation of the site can be made. 

 

New Business: 

• RDA – Kiel McAvoy presented a plan to build a single family home on property of Leonard 

Skalski on South Mill River Road. The Board determined that work on the site (at the corner 

of Settright and Conway Rds.) will not alter the area. A negative 3 determination was agreed 

upon. 

 

Next meeting:   The date of April 30, 2015 was set for the next meeting.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Phelps 

 

 

 


